


Dear Leilehua Families,
 
Happy Holidays! We hope everyone will have
some time to spend with family and friends
during this holiday season. Please take care
and be safe during the Winter. Break. School
will resume on Tuesday, January 9, 2024.

As the first semester comes to a close, please
remind your child(ren) to monitor their
academic progress so they can put
themselves in a good position to be
promoted to the next grade level or graduate
on time. To assist with student academic
success, we have after-school and evening
tutoring. We also have grade-level counselors
and vice-principals to support students.
Please reach out to them if your child needs
support.

Lastly, don’t forget to download our school’s
app to stay current with updates and
information. You can also receive
information from the school’s website and
social
media platforms.

Again, Happy Holidays and Happy New Year.

GO MULES!

Sincerely,
Jason Nakamoto

Principal's
Message

"The Leilehua Way"
Leadership
Humility
Service

Class of 2024 (Grade 12)
Vice Principal - Shawn Nakata
Counselor (A-K) - Ms. Chow
Counselor (L-Z) - Ms. Sales

Class of 2025 (Grade 11)
Vice Principal - Akenese Atonio-Figueroa
Counselor (A-K) - Mr. Jicha
Counselor (L-Z) - Mrs. Townsend

Class of 2026 (Grade 10)
Vice Principal - Shelly Ferrara
Counselor (A-K) - Ms. Decierdo
Counselor (L-Z) - Mrs. Stalcup

Class of 2027 (Grade 9)
Vice Principal - Tamra Nakai
Counselor (A-K) - Ms. York
Counselor (L-Z) - Mr. Kawaguchi

College & Career Facilitator
Mrs. Alano
Ms. Castillo

Behavioral Health
Sasha Keawe
Rebecca Miyahira



UPCOMING EVENTS

12/3 - CRAFT FAIR

12/8 - WINTER ASSEMBLY

12/11 - PSTO MEETING AT 6 PM

12/18 - 12/21 - ASSESSMENT WEEK 

12/22  - 1/8/2024 - WINTER BREAK 

SAVE THE DATE



MENU





The next LHS PTSO Meeting is Monday,
Dec 11 2023 at 6:00 pm in the Koa

conference room.  

Have you ever joined a PTA or PTSO? 
Did you know that Leilehua High School has a

PTSO? 

Are you a Senior at Leilehua? 
If so:

LHS PTSO offers a Scholarship for PTSO
members! There is a deadline, so if you are

interested, please contact the College
Counselor soon.  

Some of the Benefits of joining the LHS PTSO
are listed below: 



LHS PTSO BENEFITS 

Quote from Jason Nakamoto the Principal –
“One of the primary purposes of the Parent Teacher
Student Organization is to Provide the Students with

the best possible High School Experience”.

BENEFITS to name a few: 

 Senior is eligible for the LHS PTSO Scholarship
Direct communications with the Principal at PTSO
Meetings. 
Community Involvement and School
Enhancement
Premium seating at Home Leilehua Football
Games. 
 Gift Card Drawings 
 Free Copies in the Library, instead of paying for
each copy. 



Got questions? Please see Coach Higa in the
library during non-instructional time.

There will be a brief informational meeting for all
girls interested in playing Waterpolo.

When:Thursday,Dec 7, 2023

Time: During Lunch @ 12:50 pm

Where: HH204 Computer Lab

APPLICATION
SESSION

COLLEGE

DECEMBER 7TH
HH COMPUTER LABS
8:30 AM - 12:40 PM

RSVP ON NAVIANCE OR SCAN
QR CODE FOR BOTH 12/5 & 12/7

HEY SENIORS...PLEASE JOIN US FOR A

CHAMINADE UNIVERSITY
GRAND CANYON UNIVERSITY
HAWAII PACIFIC UNIVERSITY
HONOLULU COMMUNITY COLLEGE
LEEWARD COMMUNITY COLLEGE
OREGON TECH UNIVERSITY
UNIVERSITY OF HAWAII AT HILO
UNIVERSITY OF HAWAII AT MANOA
UNIVERSITY OF HAWAII AT WEST OAHU
WASHINGTON STATE UNIVERSITY

SCHOOLS ATTENDING:
***STUDENTS MUST COME TO A
MANDATORY ADVISORY SESSION IN
HH203 ON 12/5 PRIOR TO THE EVENT
TO FILL OUT A TRANSCRIPT REQUEST
FORM.





Let's rebuild Maui, one blood donation at a time. Blood Bank of
Hawaii has partnered with Hawaii Community Foundation's

Maui Strong Fund. From every blood donation made from Nov.
14 through Dec. 31, Blood Bank will make a monetary

contribution to those affected by the wildfire devastation.
Now's the time to be blood strong, be Maui strong, be

community strong - and make a lifesaving blood donation.
Thursday, December 7, 2023

9:30am - 3:30pm
Location: HH103

DONATIONS BY APPOINTMENT ONLY
To schedule an appointment, see Mr. Cantero in Portable 1.



Happy Holidays! 

It's that time of year for
receiving gifts but also
giving and helping
people in need. Sponsor
a Keiki or Kupuna this
holiday season. Come to
the front office to sign
out an Angel Tree tag
between November 17
to December 12. Return
your Angel Tree tag and
gift to Rm. 36 by
December 13. 

This is open to faculty,
staff, students, clubs,
sports teams, etc. Make a
difference on someone's
holiday season and thank
you for your support and
generosity!

Angel Tree



c/o 2024

Holidays can be tough!
We are here for you!

c/o 2025

c/o 2026 c/o 2027

Scan for your Conselor



ALLERGIES ACTING UP?
HAVE A HEADACHE?
NEED A COVID TEST?

YOUR HAWAI'I KEIKI NURSE IS HERE
TO HELP KEEP YOU IN SCHOOL

Scan the QR code
and get your consent

form signed today!

Hawai'i Keiki Nurse office is
located right next to the

Health Room.



www.leilehua.k12.hi.us

STAY CONNECTED!


